
FIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL 

 

 

What’s happening for the rest of the Summer 
term? 

• Monday 10th July—Mrs Hunt’s last after school      
reading group session 

• Thursday 13th July—last Xtratime  
       after school football session 

• Thursday 13th July Year 6  Secondary Transition Day — 
Year 6 not in school 

• Thursday 13th July—Xtratime fundraiser for 
 paid participants only 

• Tuesday 18th July—Miss Timms & Miss Coombs last 
after school reading group session 

• Tuesday 18th July -  Year 6 Celebration  
Performance 5pm—6:30 pm 

• Tuesday 18th July— last Xtratime after school 
 multi sports session 

• Thursday 20th July—school finishes at 1:30pm  

Year 6 Celebration Evening Performance 
DATE:  TUESDAY 18TH JULY 

TIME : 5PM—6:30 PM 
VENUE:  Main School Hall 

 
Year 6 teachers would like to invite all parents/carers to an 
evening performance to celebrate your childs time here at 
Field.  Please can we ask that parents/carers leave siblings 
at home as  we are restricted on space due to 3 classes. 
More information will be sent nearer the day which regards 
to what time your child needs to be back in school before 
the performance. 

Year 6 IOW 
What an amazing week has been had by all.  In spite 
of some rainy days, the children made the most of all 
the  experiences— boat trip, bowling, golf, toboggan-
ing, visit to Big Cat Sanctuary and Osbourne House.  
To finish off the week a disco was held on Thursday 
evening; the staff were so impressed by all their 
moves. Your children have been fantastic this week 
and are a credit to both the school and their parents/
carers. 
 
Big thank you to Miss Coombs, Mrs Kenyon,    Mrs 
Dorunay, Mrs Simpson & Mrs Daguspta for working 
24/7 this week.  Enjoy a well deserved relaxing   
weekend . 

Year 4 Roman Day 
On Monday, Year 4 thoroughly enjoyed taking part in Ro-
man Day.  During the morning, they tried out a variety of 
Roman crafts including  making wax tablets; mixing herbs 
to create perfume and delivering urgent messages from the 
Roman Legion. In the afternoon, they trained as Roman 
soldiers; performed dances and enjoyed a Roman banquet! 
Thank you to parents/carers for the amazing effort you put 
into the children’s costumes—it really does enhance the 
experience for them. 
 
Thank you to those who sent in their contributions to the 
cost of the day.  However, your contributions are vital to 
ensure these enrichment activities continue in the future. 
This activity cost £750, but unfortunately we were £280 
short in contributions this time.  If you would still like to 
contribute  please  send in cash to the school office where it 
would be greatly received. 

Year 6 Activity 
I am sure your children are exhausted after their fun 
filled activity week, I know that the teachers are. 
Such a wonderful week was had by all. Their  behav-
iour was amazing and were a credit to Field Junior. 
Thank you to Miss O’Brien, Mr Harvey and the TA’s for 
putting on such a fun filled week. 

Aemen  (Yr 3) 
Highest Attendance this week  

4H 98.7% 

Year 6 Secondary Transition Day  
Thursday 13th July 
(Year 6  not in school ) 

Dinner Money—please ensure that your childs     
dinner account is topped up via Arbor to cover meals 
until the end of  term.  Thank you . 

School Dinner  Thursday 20th June—will be a 
fun lunch  (Fridays menu) - Pizza, Fish Fingers, 
Jacket Potato with fillings and Egg roll 


